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Extending Equity 
into the 

Digital Workforce 

Business Advisory Meeting – September 19, 2022 
 
Attendees: Jaime Cherry, Veronica Sanders, Kirk Gourley, Kent Hodges 
 

1. Update on participants and enrollment 
Jaime – no updates at this time. We are waiting on the 40 day count for the schools 
which will take place the 1st week of October. 
However, Clovis does have 9 freshmen in the 1st course. 
 

2. Coordinating Student Support 
Jaime and Veronica will be formulating a questionnaire for the students to take part 
of.  Will be asking for feedback from business partners. 
 

3. Request for Proposal  for IT Career Video Segments – Key points that should come 
across. 

a. An RFP for IT Career Videos has been put out to familiarize students with IT 
Careers. What are some of the key points that should come across? Will ask 
for feedback from business partners 

 
4. IT Conference Panel 

Jaime and Veronica will be participating in an IT panel discussion at the NMTC 
conference. Dr. Sanchez and Dick Wilkinson will also be part of the panel. There will 
be a moderator who will pose questions to the panel participants. 
 


